W. L. Norman

23a Thames Avenue, Guisborough, Cleveland, TS14 8AE

14 August 2012

NYMNPA 15 AUG 2012

Dear Mr France,

Craft units and kiosk at Dalby Courtyard

I understand that the Planning Enforcement Committee is due to consider the change of use and the lifting of the planning caveats on the above.

Might I suggest that the Committee looks closely at the current behaviour of the Forestry Commission with regard to the leasing of these units and the apparent abuse thereof.

Sincerely,

WL Norman,

Mr Chris France, Head of Planning, NYMNPA Head Office, The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, North Yorks. YO62 5BP